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C. L. Brumback Primary Care
Clinics  Celebrate  New
Location in Lake Worth with
Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony

The C. L. Brumback Primary Care Clinics marked the opening
of its new clinic location in Lake Worth with a ribbon-cutting
ceremony on September 24. The event was hosted by the Hispanic
Chamber of  Commerce of Palm Beach County. Since the new
clinic opened its doors to patients on August 3, the clinic
has seen 842 patients. Sixty percent of the patients seen so
far are new patients to the Brumback Clinics.
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"We are excited that our medical staff at the new Lake Worth
clinic site are able to provide care to all patients who are
seeking high-quality, affordable primary health care,” said
Christopher F. Irizarry, MPA, FQHC Executive Director. "Our
goal is that this clinic, as well as all of our clinics, will
become the medical home for our patients’ health care needs."
 
Pictured  (l-r)  are  Frances  Navarro,  Vice-Chair,  Brumback
Clinics Board of Directors; Christopher F. Irizarry, MPA, FQHC
Executive  Director;  David  Kendle,  Chair,  Brumback  Clinics
Board of Directors; Mara Martinez, Member, Brumback Clinics
Board of Directors; Philip H. Ward, III, Chair, Health Care
District Board of Commissioners; Nicholas W. Romanello, Health
Care  District  Interim  Chief  Executive  Officer;  Florida
Representative Dave Kerner.
South Florida Hospital News and Healthcare Report’s number one
goal is top quality healthcare journalism written and edited
for the region’s most successful, powerful healthcare business
executives and professionals.
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